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ITEM 9 
NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR RICHARD MARTIN - TRAFFIC CONCERNS - BULLI 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

  
Councillor Richard Martin has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“Recognising that Landcom are in the process of developing the Old Bulli Hospital Site and noting that 
Councillors may not influence the Development Application process, I formally move that an Information 
Note be delivered to Councillors to enable them to update community members appropriately. The 
Information Note should include -   

a Councils expectation around traffic and parking studies to be conducted to support a 
 proposed Development Application for a significant redevelopment 

b Existing Council traffic studies that have been conducted for the broader precinct around Bulli.” 
 

Background provided by Councillor Richard Martin: 

Current and ongoing traffic concerns in the area, particularly around Hospital Road Bulli, are an issue as 
part of the new Bulli Hospital development. 

   


